
 

October 15, 2015 
 
The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
Prince Charles Building 
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040 
St. John’s, Newfoundland & Labrador 
A1A 5B2 
 
Attention:   Ms. Cheryl Blundon 
                      Director Corporate Services & Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Blundon:   
 
Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - The Board's Investigation and Hearing into 

Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island Interconnected System – Rolling 12 
month performance of Hydro’s generating units 

  
We write to advise that the above-referenced report will not be ready for filing today and will be 
filed in the coming days.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
We trust the foregoing is satisfactory.  If you have any questions or comments, please contact 
the undersigned. 

 
Yours truly, 
 
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR HYDRO 
 

 
 
JMW/bs 
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